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March 9,2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita Manila

The OIC Regional Assistant Director for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON ECOTOURISM PROGRAM AND IMPACT 
MONITORING OF MALAMPAYA SOUND PROTECTED 
LANDSCAPE AND SEASCAPE (MSPLS), TAYTAY-SAN 
VICENTE, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated February 22, 2023 from CENRO Taytay along 
with the Report on the Ecotourism Program and Impact Monitoring of Malampaya Sound 
Protected Landscape and Seascape (MSPLS) for February CY 2023.

Please be informed that the Protected Area Management Office (PAMO) of MSPLS 
conducted activities for the maintenance of facilities within the protected area, including 
replacing of light bulb, installation of wirings for electricity, repair of gate and fence and usual 
cleanup of the surroundings.

For information and record.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOCF

Date.
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